
Town Board Vacancy – Supervisor 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
The Town of Johnstown, Polk County, WI Town Board Supervisor seat became vacant 
effective April 3, 2025, due to the resignation of Supervisor, Joe Zaspel. Zaspel did not 
complete the Oath of Office after winning the April 1st Election, therefore the seat remains 
vacant for the 2025-2027 Term. 
 
Town of Johnstown residents interested in filling this vacancy for the remainder of the 
current term ending April 2027 are requested to submit a letter of interest/application to 
the Town of Johnstown Clerk, Deanne Moravitz, no later than 5:00 p.m. on May 12, 2025, in 
person or email: ddmorv@gmail.com. 
 
Letters will be reviewed by the Town Board and the Town Clerk at the Regular Monthly Town 
Board Meeting on May 13, 2025. A qualified candidate may be selected from the applicants 
and if so, an Oath of Office will be administered. 
 
**applicants must meet eligibility for public office standards as defined by Wisconsin 
Statute 8.21(2)(b) ** 
 

Posted April 17, 2025 
 

Deanne Moravitz, Clerk 
Town of Johnstown 

ddmorv@gmail.com 
715-497-3043 
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